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MEDIA ALERT
1965 IN INDONESIA – A YEAR OF LIVING DANGEROUSLY
Fifty years ago the shape of Indonesia's national life was changed in a lasting way. On 1 October 1965, six army generals including the army commander, were murdered by some armed forces personnel and associates organised by what claimed to be the "30th September Movement".
At a special event hosted by AIIA NSW on Tuesday, August 25th, former diplomat Geoff Miller AO will discuss what led to this event, the consequences for Indonesia, the region and Australia, and what it was like to be an Australian diplomat in Jakarta at the time.
Geoff Miller is a Fellow of the Institute, and a former president of AIIA NSW and national vice-president.
The media is invited to this event.

TIME: 6.00pm
DATE: Tuesday, August 25th
VENUE: Glover Cottages, 124 Kent St., Millers Point

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, CONTACT;
Niree Creed, Director of Communications, AIIA
0418625595

Richard Broinowski ,
President, AIIA NSW, 0432 175 594

Key Facts and Figures
Fifty years ago the shape of Indonesia's national life was changed in a lasting way. On 1 October 1965, six army generals including the army commander, were murdered by some armed forces personnel and associates organised by what claimed to be the "30th September Movement".

